

Family Accommodation



For Families of Children Living with Cancer



About Harry's House Harry's House is a retreat for families

Harry's House is a retreat for families with children living with cancer or for families grieving the loss of a child to cancer within the past 2 years. It is located at 22 Maitland St, Stockton (Newcastle) close to the ferry terminal, shops, harbour, foreshore park & beach.

The Family Retreat is 3 bedroom, fully self-contained with a well equipped kitchen, laundry and an outdoor BBQ area and accommodates one family at a time. Harry's House was established by the Harry Meyn Foundation with the support of many corporations and individuals who generously donated materials, labour and financial assistance. The Family Retreat is maintained by volunteers. Harry's House is named in memory of Harry Meyn.

About Harry Harry is the eldest son of

Harry is the eldest son of
David & Samantha Meyn of
East Maitland. At the age of 6,
Harry was diagnosed with a brain
tumour & sadly passed away 7 months
after diagnosis. He was a gorgeous
boy who loved life & had an infectious
personality.

Harry lived his short life giving and loving all those around him & is sadly missed. The Harry Meyn Foundations' vision is to make a difference in people's lives just as Harry did.

His memories will live forever, particularly through the work of the Harry Meyn Foundation.











Who Benefits?

Families with children living with cancer often have lengthy stays away from home while receiving treatment and often have to find their own place to stay. The emotional and financial strain can be overwhelming.

Harry's House provides these families with a beautiful family home for their enjoyment at no expense for short term accommodation while the child is undergoing active treatment or for a family holiday.

Harry's House is also available for families grieving the loss of a child to cancer within the past 2 years.

How To Help

Harry Meyn Foundation relies on the generosity of individuals & corporations to contribute towards the ongoing running costs of Harry's House through direct donations, payroll deductions, corporate sponsorship and support of fundraising events. Please contact the Harry Meyn Foundation to pledge your support or donate via the 'Donate' link on www.harryshouse.com.au Harry Meyn Foundation is a registered charity with the Australian Taxation Office. All donations over \$2.00 are tax deductible.





Harry Meyn Foundation

Ph: 0427 490 793

Email: info@harryshouse.com.au www.harryshouse.com.au PO Box 2531 Greenhills NSW 2323 Harry Meyn Foundation Ltd.